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The Emergency Preparedness Newsletter for the Orange California Stake

Find out your ward’s emergency communication plan.
Bonus: Find out who is supposed to check on you and get their contact info.

If you only have time to do one thing this month, do this:

     We interrupt this month’s regularly scheduled Power of 3 message to bring 
you an important message about emergency communications.
     You may not realize it, but every year in October, our stake conducts an 
emergency communications exercise. As part of this exercise, we practice for 
a scenario when no phone communications are available. Wards are tasked 
with checking on as many members of their ward as possible within a short 
period of time, and then reporting that information back to the stake. The 
stake then reports that information via ham radio to the region, which in turn 
reports that information to Church headquarters.  Admittedly, not every ward 
participates every year, but we are hopeful that all wards will participate this 
year.
     Each ward has a different system for checking on members: Some have 
designated Zone Captains in charge of a specific geographic area, while 
others use  ministering assignments to check on people. Your assignment this 
month is to find out what system your ward uses and find out who is supposed 
to be checking on you in case of an emergency. Make sure you have those 
people’s contact information so that you can reach out to them to let them 
know if you family is okay or if you need help. If you haven’t already done so, 
print up a copy of the stake’s FAITH Plan (attached to this newsletter) and add 
the contact info to the form.
     It’s also a good idea to get to know your neighbors and other church 
members who live near you.  In the event of a major catastrophe, these are 
the people you can help, or who can help you, so it’s worth it to develop 
positive relationships now.
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When you finish “Just One Thing” And Have Time to Do More

Editor’s Note:  The “I” in this newsletter is Laurel Evans, the Stake Emergency Preparedness Specialist. This humble newsletter is my attempt to help myself and others get 
better prepared for life’s emergencies, both big and small. Please join me on the journey and feel free to share this info with anyone and everyone.
If you have any questions, comments, suggestions, or corrections, please email me at OrangeStakePreparedness@gmail.com.  Happy Preparing! You can do this!

Attention All Ham Radio Operators & Bishops

Please join us each month on the first Sunday of the month for 
a quick radio check-in.  Alan McQueen runs our net at 7:30 
p.m. and 9:30 p.m. on Red 1 (144.310 MHz). It’s a great 
chance to test out your equipment. (Bishops, if you don’t 
have a ham license, find someone in your ward who does, 
and meet with them to check in with the Stake 
President.)Each ward should be able to report via ham radio.




